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The Sports Centre and Watton United 

Football Club would like to thank Watton 

Town Council for their grant to enable us 

to run three coaches to The Football 

Development Centre in Bowthorpe for the 

semi-final of the Norfolk Senior Cup. 

It is 25 years since a Watton team achieved 

such a high ranking in the league bringing both pleasure to the fans and kudos to 

the town. The council grant, along with assistance from the club and WSC helped 

us subsidise travel costs to enable fans young and old to travel to watch the match. 

Sadly, the team didn’t win but did the town proud against a club that is in a 

league 3 steps higher than our boys. 

Thank you, Watton 

Town Council and 

thank you Watton 

United for your spirit 

and determination. 

 

 

 

  


